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It would be completely irresponsible to allow a company of people who have a track record of
poor judgement AND the singular purpose of abusing public ecosystems for private profit to have
any permit to do more damage. The grantors of any permit will be remembered as fools or evil.
Either way the choice is clear. Do the right thing, deny permits.


